May 18, 1954

Seaboard Surety Company &
A 1847-175 West Jackson Boulevard
Chiocago 4, Illinois

Attention Mr. Roy J. liyde, Manager
Gentlemens:

We received from your Company a letter dated May 6, 1954,
signed by B. J. Dorsch, concerning a drilling bond on a Coloredo
stete lease. On May 10 we replied, asking necessary further
identificetion of the lease so that we could locate the bond.

In answer our letter has been returned to us with & notation et
the bottom which merely repeets information contained in the
first letter. It is enclosed; the notation has no meaning for us.
The lease number given may be Stanolind's number; it identifies
nothing for us.

Could you help us? In order to be of service to you we
need & reply to the specifioc information asked for in our May 10
letter.
Thank you,

STATE BOARD OF LAND COMMISSIONERS

Administrative Asasistant
Mineral Department
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